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I understand from a number of 

parents that the link for the google 

form regarding ideas for parents 

evenings did not work last week.  I 

have added the link again and 

hopefully it will work for you all this 

time around.

Parent Consultations Ideas

Parent consultations will be held week 

beginning 22nd November 2021.

Dear parents and carers,

Wow!  What an amazing term we have had, it has 

absolutely flown by due to all the wonderful learning that 

has taken place this term.  Well done to all children who 

have embraced their learning this term, you all make me 

so proud to be the Head of School here at Beaver Green.  

All children have taken on board our new core values of 

● Courage

● Kindness

● Respect

Every week in our celebration assembly I am so pleased 

to learn that so many children are able to show the core 

values in all areas of their lives, both in school and at 

home.

Please take this opportunity to enjoy the half term break 

and we look forward to seeing you back in Term 2.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScxy1y46V_mgu0PO5b5g_0au1Zv9dwcStCu7tIqvydB85IAew/viewform


Attendance - Remember we aim for 96% for all children.

Attendance - year to date up to 21/10/21

Our overall attendance for the year to date is 

92.9%.  

Weekly attendance (14/10/2021 to 21/10/2021)

The winning year group this week is Year 4 with 

attendance of  96.6%.  The individual class with the best 

attendance is Ross Mackenzie with attendance of 98.9%. 

Brilliant attendance - well done!



Safety Tip of The Week

This week in Assembly we 

talked about ways we can 

keep ourselves safe and who 

we can talk to if we have 

worries.  We talked about 

talking to our adults at home or 

other family members and 

adults in school.  We also 

discussed the NSPCC 

Childline services.  I have 

added the number and link 

here so you can take a look.

This link will take you to the Childline 

website - if you have any questions 

about this please contact myself or Mr 

Randall and we will be happy to help.

ChildLine

The ChildLine website has 

lots of useful information for 

you, should you have a 

concern.  It covers a wide 

range of topics and 

ChildLine or the NSPCC 

are happy for you to 

contact them with your 

questions - remember no 

question is a silly question.

https://www.childline.org.uk/


Certificates given for Beaver Green Values

Dragonfly Class

Joey - Courage

Freddie - Courage

Butterfly Class

Elsie - Courage

Joy - Courage

Ladybird Class

Pandora - Kindness

Dominykas - Courage

Bumblebee Class

Isabelle - Courage

Zain - Kindness

Sam Lloyd

Tina - Courage

Kobe - Kindness

Craig Smith

Millie - Kindness

Maizie - Kindness

David Wiesner

Kevin - Kindness

Estrella - Courage

Mac Barnett

Elsie - Kindness

Sienna - Kindness



Certificates given for Beaver Green  Core Values

Rachel Bright

Ethan K - Respect

Oscar - Kindness

Jessica Wilson

Keiya - Kindness

Laura Jane - Courage

Ross Mackenzie

Ayva - Courage

Princess - Respect

Vashti Hardy

Reed - Courage

Jasmine - Kindness

Maz Evans

Jayden- Kindness

Kai - Respect

Onjali Rauf

Joshua - Respect  

Maddison - Courage 

Benjamin Zephaniah

Lucy - Kindness

Jade - Courage

Jennifer Killick

Grace - Respect

Lucas E - Kindness



Beaver Green RE Day - Year 1

In Year 1 we learnt about Christianity. We read 
the story of ‘Noah’s Ark’,  ‘The Loaves and 
Fishes’ and ‘The Good Samaritan.’
We discussed what it means to be a good 
friend, made a colourful ark and conducted a 
floating and sinking experiment. 



Beaver Green RE Day - Year 2

In Year 2 we learnt all 

about the Mezuzah and 

how it reminds Jewish 

people about God. We 

made our own Mezuzah 

scrolls and we wrote kind 

words on them.



Beaver Green RE Day - Year 3

Think about ways in which we 
exercise trust and faith in our 
everyday lives.

We drew portraits of each 

other. We had to trust in each 

other!

Finley - the man has a blindfold 

and he is trusting the man with 

his hand out to catch him.

People we have faith in.



Beaver Green RE Day - Year 4

In year 4 we considered questions 

raised by some of the stories about 

Jesus. In particular, we examined 

the Parables and what we can learn 

from them. We compared these to 

things that happen in our lives and 

also acted out parts of the 

Parables to deepen our own 

understanding.



Beaver Green RE Day - Year 5  

In year 5, we discussed and 
thought about the question ‘Why 
do people believe in God?’ We 
had a great day of learning about 
others and learning important, 
new vocabulary. 

Lillie E

Abdul

We took part in a debate.  

We had to decide if we 

believed in a god and 

then we had to join a side 

and form an argument to 

try and make people 

swap sides.



Beaver Green RE Day - Year 6

What do religions say to us when life gets hard?

In Year 6 we 

explored how the 

following religions 

can help us:
Chrisitianity

Judaism

Islam 

Buddhism

Sikhism

Hinduism



Star of the Week - Nursery

Ollie

This week Ollie 

has showed us 

his fantastic 

listening skills.  

He is starting to 

hear the first 

sounds in words.  

Well done Ollie. 



Reception Term 1’s learning
This term we have really enjoyed getting to know 

our teachers and making new friends. We have 

loved exploring our classrooms and outside area. 

Here are just some of the things we have been 

doing!



Star of the Week - Reception

In Bumblebee and Ladybird class both Melek and 

Amelie are our stars of the week. They were very 

brave and showed lots of courage when holding 

one of our African Land Snails after they gave them 

a bath. Both girls were very proud of themselves. 



Star of the Week - Year 1

This week in Craig Smith class, star of the 

week goes to Fearne. Fearne has been 

really trying hard with all her learning 

especially her writing and phonics. Well 

done Fearne. 

This week in Lloyd class, star of the week is 

Primrose. She wrote an amazing recount 

after our ‘Out of this World Day’. Well done 

Primrose.



Star of the Week - Year 2

Star of the week for Wiesner class is Charlie for 

his brilliant addition during Maths lessons. Well 

done Charlie, we are very proud of you!

Star of the week for Barnett Class is Lillie-Grace. 

She work so hard making her boat in science this 

week and was so proud of it. Well done Lillie! 



Star of the Week - Year 3

Our Star of the Week in Wilson Class is 
Oscar for great discussion work.
Congratulations - we are very proud of 
you!

The Star of the Week in Bright Class is 
Nayuma! Nayuma has a fantastic work 
ethic, always trying her best and being 
focussed and ready. Keep up the great 
work!



Star of the Week - Year 4

Star of the week in Hardy class is Archie.  He 

has had some challenges recently but Mrs 

Cauldery and I are really proud of him as he has 

worked with us to try and get past them. It has 

been noticeable that Archie wants to make 

changes; and he has. Small steps forward to get 

some big changes. It hasn’t been easy for him 

but he has shown great courage. Well done.

The Star of the Week in MacKenzie Class is 

Harry H. Harry is always actively 

participating in lessons and shows 

enthusiasm for his learning. He has fantastic 

ideas and we love hearing his contributions 

to lessons! Well done Harry!



Star of the Week - Year 5

This week’s star of the week in Rauf class goes to 

Lacie. Lacie has worked so hard in her writing this 

week - she has written a fantastic set of instructions. 

Lacie also created an AMAZING Greek vase, taking 

her time with using the clay and then decorating it. 

Well done Lacie - we are so proud of you! 

The final star of the week this term for Maz Evans 

class this term is Phoebe.  Phoebe is a quiet 

member of the class who always follows rules 

and always tries her best.  She is always polite 

and is an absolute pleasure to teach.  Keep up 

the good work Phoebe we are all extremely proud 

of you.



Star of the Week - Year 6

In Jennifer Killick class our Star of the Week is Alfie J. 

Over the past few weeks he has completely turned 

around his behaviour and has been working really hard 

in every lesson. Well done Alfie. We are really proud of 

you. Keep it up!

In Benjamin Zephaniah class this week, star of 

the week is Keeley. Keeley works very hard in 

English, producing amazing quality work with 

fantastic presentation. Well done!


